
A Visit to Holy Spirit Seminary 

 

On 17 December 2018, about 20 teachers and students of the Spiritual Education 

Society and Altar Service Society of the Secondary School visited the Holy Spirit 

Seminary and the associated Holy Spirit Seminary College. Fr. Jordan Zhang, O.P. and 

Fr. Bosco Xiong, O.P. who studied Philosophy and Theology at the College took the 

group to visit different parts of this beautiful heritage site. All participants, teachers 

and students alike, felt spiritually nourished, and were enriched with a better 

understanding of the history of religious formation in Hong Kong and the rest of 

Southern China. 


